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I wish to add my voice of dissent to the outrageous and scientifically outdated plans that the
US Forest Service has for the Santa Fe National Forest.
This project is wrong in so many ways.
These are extraordinary times and we need those trees you plan on cutting and burning down
to help save the planet. 
The animals need the forest.
You must scrap these disastrous plans.
Thank you for listening.
William E. Hill III
A Concerned New Mexico Resident
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